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UPCOMING EVENTS: 

Bike Club 
Clubhouse 
Saturday, Sept 2nd  |  8:30AM                      

Rocky Mountain Arsenal via paths through 

Montebello. This ride will be a mix of paved 

and gravel/dirt. Estimated 12-14 miles 

roundtrip. 

Chair Massage with Jerry 

Clubhouse 

Tuesday, September 5th between 3:00 – 6:00 

PM 
 

CLICK HERE to schedule a 20-minute session, 

for only $25.   

Pocket Garden Tour 

Sponsored by Creative Endeavors 
 

Saturday, September 9th  |  Noon – 3PM. 
 

Plan to come take a tour of some beautifully 

landscaped back yards and gorgeous flower 

gardens here in Fairway Villas. 
 

A map will be available for anyone wishing to 

go on the tour! Stop by the office or look for it 

in next week’s newsletter.  

 

Grandkids Club Planning Mtg. 
Clubhouse 
Saturday, September 9th  |  4:00-5:00PM 

 The FV Grandkids Club needs all interested 

parties to attend our planning meeting for the 

upcoming 2023 events. 

· September 9 through October 13 – Collections 

for Silent Auction and Bake Sale prep, and 

possible jam making 

· Saturday, October 14 at the Craft Fair- Silent 

Auction and Bake Sale Fundraiser 

· October 15 through December 2 – Collections 

of new toys and books for Toys for Tots and 

food for Food Bank of the Rockies 

· October 15th through December 10th – 

Collections of food, toys, books, and house 

goods for Food Bank/Rockies and Families 

Forward Resource Center. 

· Saturday, December 2nd - 12pm –Sort in 

fireplace area. 

· Sunday, December 3rd - 10am-2pm - Winter 

Holiday Party and Toys for Tots delivery. 

Plus, much more! Volunteers will be 

needed for each activity, so come and join 

in the planning fun! 

Jeffco Brass Ensemble 

Clubhouse 
 

Sunday, September 10th at 3:00 PM 

The PAC is pleased to announce that Fairway 

Villas’ resident, Larry Bullen, and the Jeffco 

Brass Ensemble will be performing in concert 

on the patio at the Clubhouse on the afternoon 

of September 10, 2023. 
  

The Jeffco Brass has performed hundreds of 

times, including at the Vatican, for the Red 

Rocks Easter sunrise service, in Georgetown 

for the Fourth of July and many other venues 

and events. 
  
 

Bring your lawn chair and a dessert to share 

after the concert. 
  

Please join the PAC and your neighbors for this 

long-awaited event.  We look forward to seeing 

you there. 

 

Crochet Class Series 
Clubhouse 
Monday, September 11th  |  6:00PM – 8:00PM 

Whether you want to learn to crochet, just need 

to brush up on your skills or are an experienced 

crocheter (or needlework person) and want to  
connect with others, join Jeri Brabetz for 

crochet classes. 

 

 

https://www.clubfv.com/events-1/chair-massages-15
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Crochet Class (continued…) 

This first class we will learn all about crochet 

hooks, different types of yarn, and basic 

stitches. Additional classes in this series will 

take place September 18th and September 25th. 

Choose to attend any or all classes. 

Yarn and crochet hooks will be available for 

practice.  

 

Active Minds 
Clubhouse 
Saturday, September 16th  |  10:30 – 11:30AM 

Join Active Minds as we address the issue of 

wildfires from a variety of perspectives. Snacks 

provided. To view the full flyer CLICK HERE! 

 

Bingo! 
Clubhouse 

Saturday, September 16th  |  6:30PM - 8:30 PM 
 

$5.00 per Bingo Card. 

Cash prize to winners. 
 

Please bring a snack to share and BYOB. 
 

CLICK HERE to RSVP. 

 

Creative Endeavors: 
Jewelry Making - Clubhouse 
Thursday, September 21st | 10:00AM–12:00PM 
 
Jewelry Making class by Mary Coleman! In 

this beginner class you will learn the basics of 

jewelry making and take home a gorgeous 

necklace that you've made yourself!  The 

necklace will be 36" long with pastel shell pearl 

beads on a gold chain. There is a $10 fee for 

this class and it will be limited to ten 

participants. RSVP through website required. 

Payment will be accepted the day of the class. 

 

 

NEW CLUB: 

Yoga Club 
Clubhouse 
Fridays  |  9:00AM – 10:00AM 

Yoga club will meet weekly on Fridays. This 

resident led Vinyasa Flow yoga class is 

designed to increase or maintain strength, 

improve balance and coordination. Class will 

be facilitated by FV resident, Teresa Latimer 

RYT 200, certified Hatha Yoga Instructor, and 

led by volunteer resident yogis who are 

experienced in Vinyasa Flow yoga. This class 

is perfect for all levels of experience. 

 

Save the Dates! 

Sign Language Class Series 
Clubhouse 
Mondays  |  3:00PM – 4:00PM 

Join Patti Cowell and Paul Gallaugher on 

Monday afternoons for this 8-week series. They 

will cover basic signs and hopefully teach us all 

a few things about the deaf world. Classes will 

start September 18th and end with a party on 

November 13th.  

 

Fairway Villas Craft Fair 
Clubhouse 
Saturday, October 14th  |  9:00AM – 2:00PM 

Handmade items for you, your home, and 

unique gifts for others. There will also be a 

bake sale and silent auction to benefit Toys for 

Tots. 

 

Fairway Villas Holiday Party 
Botanic Gardens 
 

Saturday, December 16th time 6:30 – 9:30 PM 
 

SAVE THE DATE – More details to come 

 

 

file:///C:/Users/gblakewell/Downloads/FAIVI%20Wildfires.doc
https://www.clubfv.com/events-1/bingo-is-back-again-1/form
https://www.clubfv.com/events-1/creative-endeavors-jewelry-making/form
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Notes From the Office: 

TownSq and Goodwin 
Residents should have received several 

communications from Goodwin regarding the 

platform we will be using to communicate with 

residents -- TownSq. If you have any questions 

about this app or how to register yourself or a 

family member please come to the Clubhouse 

office Wednesday, Sept 6th from 11:00AM – 

2:00PM. 

 

Events and Clubs 
Do you have an idea for a new club or event 

here at Fairway Villas? Check out our new 

Event Request Form and turn in to Gina at the 

Clubhouse office. All events will be reviewed 

and approved by the PAC. Forms for new 

Clubs can be found on page 21 in the Resident 

Handbook and also turned in to Gina. Please 

allow for time to review and approve the 

necessary planning.  

 

Pool Doors! 
Both sets of new pool doors are now fully 

operational with the push plates! They will still 

need to be manually locked until further notice. 

*Please ensure you are turning the lights off 

when you are the last to leave the pool or gym 

areas.* 

 

West High School Food Bank 
Trish Gault is collecting donations to be taken 

every Friday to West High School’s food bank. 

Please drop off in the basket on her porch – 

19793 E. 54th Ave. 

Especially needed:  
· Peanut Butter 

· Noodles 

· Empty Egg Cartons 

· Personal Hygiene Products 

Reminders: 
Starting in September we will be making 

changes to our usual Fitness and Activity 

calendars. This is due to low attendance. We 

know that with the warmer weather indoor 

classes tend to slow down, and we will be 

watching for the need to bring back more 

classes as the seasons change. Printed copies of 

the updated calendars are posted on all bulletin 

boards.  

  

Please note these cancellations: 
1. 10:30AM Yoga Class on Tuesdays with 

Madhu at the Lodge. 

2. 10:15AM Power Workout on Fridays 

with Silvia at the Clubhouse. 

3. Step 4 Health will meet twice a month 

instead of weekly. (Look for dates on 

the Sept. Events Calendar) 

 

Garden Produce Donation 
Reminder: There are bins at both the Clubhouse 

and the Lodge for any fresh Garden Produce 

you have grown and are willing to donate. 

Thank you to Leticia Martinez for collecting 

and delivering to our local food pantries in 

need!

file:///C:/Users/gblakewell/OneDrive%20-%20Goodwin%20&%20Company/Desktop/Documents/Event%20Request%20Form.pdf
https://blackhawkcenter-my.sharepoint.com/personal/gina_blakewell_goodwin-co_com/Documents/Desktop/Documents/Fairway%20Villas%20Resident%20Handbook%20FINAL.pdf
https://blackhawkcenter-my.sharepoint.com/personal/gina_blakewell_goodwin-co_com/Documents/Desktop/Documents/Fairway%20Villas%20Resident%20Handbook%20FINAL.pdf
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Recumbent Bike - $2,000.00  

Come see it and make an offer. 
 

Technogym Unity Excite Recline Recumbent 

bike, in good condition, capable of internet and 

cable connections.  If you are interested you can 

contact Al Morie at alm@morie.us or  

303-525-5352, 
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